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Board Direction 

BD-004167-19 

ABP-304849-19 
 

 

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board 

meeting held on 01/10/2019. 

 

The Board treated this case under section 48 of the Planning and Development Act, 

2000, as amended. The Board also decided that the planning authority be directed, 

as follows: 

 

Attach condition Number 2. 

Reasons and Considerations 

It is considered that the planning authority has properly applied the terms of the 

Kerry County Council Development Contributions Scheme 2017.   Section 9 of the 

scheme states that no reductions/exemptions shall apply in the case of an 

application for retention permission and that applications for retention shall be 

charged a rate of 150% of the standard Roads & Transport Contribution and 

Community & Amenity Contribution. 

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 01/10/2019 

 Terry Ó Niadh   

 

 


